CONSULAT GENERAL DE FRANCE A MIAMI

Le Consul Général
Conseiller Commercial

O

Ne 255/P Miami, July 31, 1997
PAB/cs

Dear Mr. Avins,

I want to congratulate you on a fabulous fireworks display lighting up the skies of

Coral Gables on the occasion of the French National Day. The fireworks were the
©  gand finale of the evening and they are still the talk of the town.

I wish to thank you for your contribution in making this special day a great success.

Sincerel %ms?

Pierre Antoine BERNIARD

® Mr. Gary AVINS
Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc.
P. O. Box 4085
Princeton, Fl. 33032




